
 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 

 

ROAD CLOSURE COMPASS ROAD/ROVER 
WAY, CARDIFF DOCKS EXTENSION 

 
 

DUE TO UNFORSEEN DELAYS THE 
COMMUNICATIONS PASSAGE BRIDGE 
CLOSURE WILL BE EXTENDED UNTIL 

FURTHER NOTICE TO ROAD TRAFFIC, THERE 
WILL BE NO THROUGH ACCESS FROM 

COMPASS ROAD TO ROVER WAY DURING 
THE PERIOD 

SHOWN BELOW TO COMPLETE ESSENTIAL 
MAINTAINANCE. 

 
Monday August 2nd 2021 

Until Further Notice 
 

APOLOGIES IN ADVANCE FOR THE 
INCONVENIENCE. 

 
 
MATTHEW THOMAS               02/08/2021. 
 



ANY QUERIES PLEASE CONTACT ABP 
02920835076 


